
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Daily update 

(2 June 2025, 9.45am) 
 
NHSGGC appoints new Director of Interface 
 
NHS Greater Glasgow and Clyde has appointed a new 
Director of Interface to help lead the redesign and 
transformation of services to improve access, outcomes 
and experience for patients. 
 
Lorraine Cowie will manage the Interface Division which 
will be at the centre of our Transforming Together 
agenda. She will ensure there is a clear focus on the 
effective and efficient delivery of all clinical and non-
clinical services, in line with the Board’s strategic priorities. She will provide strong 
and effective leadership in the planning coordination, development and delivery of 
change and improvement across the interface space between primary and 
secondary care in NHSGGC. Lorraine will take up her post in the coming months. 
 
Lorraine joins NHSGGC from NHS Highland, where she was Head of Strategy and 
Transformation and had more recently been seconded to the Scottish Government 
as the Professional Lead for Health Planning and Sustainability. In this role, 
Lorraine was responsible for developing sustainable solutions for clinical services 
across NHS Scotland. Prior to this Lorraine has held a number of leadership roles 
at local, regional and national levels since beginning her career in 1997 at Dr 
Gray’s Hospital in Elgin.  
 
She said: “I am delighted to be appointed as Director of Interface of NHS Greater 
Glasgow and Clyde. 
 
“This is an exciting time to be joining NHS Greater Glasgow and Clyde to lead on 
developing new virtual approaches and pathways to support our population in their 
own homes. 
 
“I am committed to collaborative working with our staff, Health and Social Care 
Partnerships, primary care, third sector organisations and our population in finding 



 

new ways to transform services together ensuring that safe, high quality, 
compassionate care is maintained.” 
 
Professor Jann Gardner, NHSGGC Chief Executive, said: “I would like to 
congratulate Lorraine on her appointment to this important Director of Interface 
role, and we look forward to welcoming her to GGC in the coming months. 
 
“It truly is an exciting time to be joining NHSGGC as we launch our bold, system-
wide improvement programme, Transforming Together, to transform unscheduled 
and planned care, and Lorraine’s appointment signals a significant step forward in 
this.  
 
“I look forward to working closely with her as we strive to achieve our goals and 
make a positive impact on our healthcare system.” 
 
 
 
 

 

***Staff are reminded to make sure their personal contact details are up to date on eESS.*** 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

It is important to share Core Brief with colleagues who do not  
have access to a computer.  

A full archive of printable PDFs are available on  website 
   

 

https://nhsnss.service-now.com/ggc_hr
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.nhsggc.scot%2Fstaff-recruitment%2Fstaff-communications%2Fcore-brief%2F&data=05%7C01%7CMargaret.Brodie%40ggc.scot.nhs.uk%7Ccc27844b2862433f6e4d08db68e862ff%7C10efe0bda0304bca809cb5e6745e499a%7C0%7C0%7C638219119531685552%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=miRHxlnmAz6n3RkcXcocQlcSRQMF%2Fw4Hy%2FeyJ8fmbCo%3D&reserved=0

